
TO: CHRISTIAN COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS

FROM: MIKE BRUMLEY, DIRECTOR OF TRANSPORTATION

DATE: OCTOBER 28TH, 2020

SUBJECT: SAFETY AND ATTENDANCE INCENTIVE PROGRAM

THE TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT IS SEEKING APPROVAL OF A SAFETY AND 
ATTENDANCE INCENTIVE PROGRAM.  THIS PROGRAM, IF APPROVED, WILL 
IMPROVE ATTENDANCE AND MORAL WITHIN THE TRANSPORTATION 
DEPARTMENT.    THIS PROGRAM WILL ALSO HELP IN THE RECRUITMENT OF NEW 
DRIVERS TO OUR DISTRICT.   THE COST OF THIS PROGRAM WILL COME FROM THE 
CURRENT TRANSPORTATION BUDGET AND WILL NOT INVOLVE ANY EXTRA 
MONIES FROM OTHER SOURCES.   BELOW IS A BREAK DOWN OF THE PROGRAM

DRIVERS AND MONITORS WHO ARE PRESENT FOR ALL WORKING DAYS WITHIN 
EACH MONTH SCHOOL IS IN SESSION WILL RECEIVE AN EXTRA $100.00

DRIVERS WHO ARE PRESENT FOR ALL WORKING DAYS WITHIN A COMPLETED 
SEMESTER AND HAVE NO ACCIDENTS WILL RECEIVE AN EXTRA $500.00

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONSIDERATION OF THIS PROPOSAL.


